
Note regarding rescheduling of the Training programme Hands-on Training on Total Station & Auto 

Level 

The Civil Engineering Department planned to conduct the hands-on training program on" Hands on 

Training on Total Station & Auto Level '' from 28-11-22 to 02-12-2022. Due to fewer participants, the 

training program has been rescheduled from 28-11-22 to 02-01-23. The training program will be from 

02-01-2023 to 06-01-2023 


